

## CANYON DEL ORO HIGH SCHOOL

Marcia Volpe, Principal Donald Enright, Assistant Principal David Thatcher, Assistant Principal Patricia Harris, Assistant Principal

25 W. Calle Concordia, Oro Valley, AZ 85704 \$ (520) 696-5560 \$ FAX (520) 696-5590

GOVERNING BOARD MEMBERS

Susan Zibrat President Kent Paul Barrabee, Ph.D. Vice President

Julie Cozad, M.Ed.

Deanna M. Day, M.Ed.

Jo Grant

SUPERINTENDENT Patrick Nelson

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mr. Patrick Nelson

Superintendent

FROM:

Marcia Volpe MV

DATE:

April 12, 2013

SUBJECT:

2013 Graduation Fireworks Display

Oro Valley Police Officer Horetski has been in contact with Oro Valley Police Chief Sharp. Officer Horetski will coordinate the efforts of CDO, Golder Ranch Fire and the Fireworks Company.

I am recommending that the CDO High School graduating class of 2013 be given approval from Amphitheater School District for their proposed fireworks display on May 21, 2013. I recommend this, however, with the contingencies that all approval requirements are obtained, legally sound, and all safety regulations are strictly met.

Thank you for your consideration.

CC: Monica Nelson